
April 23, 2009

Mrs. Debra Howland
Executive Director
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Long Range Plans for Bulk Power Supply Facilities

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed are the original and twenty-four copies of the New Hampshire Electric
Cooperative’s Long Range Plans for Bulk Power Supply Facilities filed in accordance
with RSA 162-H:17.

The Cooperative does not anticipate that the construction of any transmission projects
rated above 100kV will commence during the next ten to fifteen year period.

Sincerely,
14

Jay Hutchison
Engineering Manager

End.
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